
                            Town of Newbold Building Committee  

                                              Minutes for December 17, 2019 
           The meeting was called to order at 8:50am. 
Present was Ed Hammer Chairman, Jim Staskiewicz secretary, 
Mrs. Jackie Cody, Mrs. Kim Gauthier, Mr. Kim Harron, also 
present was Mr. Dave Schmitz. 
A motion was made by Mrs. Jackie Cody, seconded by Mr. Kim 
Harron to approve the minutes for October 21, 2019 and 
December 5, 2019. A vote of all aye’s. 
The committee started by looking at the four design options 
funktion design provided for the town shop. After some 
discussion, the committee picked option four. The only 
change to this option the committee wants is a second 
bathroom incase at some time in the future. The town hires 
female employees. The committee feels that this is the best 
option. Because it not only gives the road crew everything 
they need. But it also keeps the old shop, with some small 
changes for extra storage. 
The committee then moved on to the four design options for 
the town hall. After much discussion, and the only concern 
was what some of the rooms uses where listed for. The 
committee decided option one was the best. This option not 
only has everything the town would need going into the 
future. But it also reuses the foundation and basement for 
extra storage. 
The committee then moved on to the two design options, if 
the town wishes to proceed with purchasing the old Newbold 
School.  After some discussion the committee decided on 
option six. This option would be the best, by demolishing the 



one end of the building and using the gym not only as the 
town hall meeting room. But also as a community center. 
Public Comments: Mr. Dave Schmitz wants the committee to 
post there meetings two weeks in advance. He feels this way 
people can change their schedule so they can attend the 
meeting. He also suggests that the committee not have the 
meeting with the electorates until after May. Mr. Hammer 
thanked Mr. Schmitz for his suggestions. Also that they would 
be considered.  
The meeting was then adjourned at 9:45am.  
 
                                      Submitted by Jim Staskiewicz 
                                                     Secretary  
                                                                                                                              


